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Public SaW:e Becttic and Gas Companv 80 Park Plaza Nt:IMtd:, N..J. 07101 201/430-7373 

Jfr. .Boyce. B. Grier, Director · · o.s •. Hbclear hgulatory Comieeion 
Region l · 
631: Park Av~ 
lmg· of ~ •. PA 19406 

Dear Kr. Griu: 

Pm P!OT.!Cl'lOlf PROGIAM . 
ND. 1 AND 2 UHlTS 

..... 

SAUH NUCLlWl GlmllW'ING S'!'ATIOI 
OOCDl' IOS. S0-272 AND S0-3U 

i 

Ju.17 10, 1981 

Your letter of May 5, 1981 indicated that the final engineering 
ve:ii-1cat1on oi the Sala fire protection aaalysu. and corrective., 
act1ons was to have been cmpleted by June S, 1981. SUbeequently, 
in • letter dated May 20, 1981, we indicated that this ver#ication 
was scbeduled to be completed by July 15, 1981, due to the· f!ipact of 
tile .rec~t sita...£.tta..protection review. --··· 

The renew Ume has been further lengthened due to consideration of -pew 

criteria identified as a result of the recent site revie11. Ve have 
tmdertaken a complete review of the fire protection analysis for the 
purpose of providing a clear• concise report. This effort :Involves 
preparation of approxDn&tely 190 new drawings for the report, which 
covers both Sal.ea 1 and 2. Additionally, the review tille has been 
soaevhat lengthened as a result of l:bdted plant accesa·durmg field 
checks due to operation of the Salem units. 

While we are making every effort to coaplete the effort by July 15, 1981, 
we request that the completioa date be extended to July 31, 1981, as a 
contingenc7 to proride for asay additional corrective actions that could 
develop during the f .fnal stages of our review. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

cc lfr. Leif lottbohl 
Senior Resident Inspector 

rs101210321 010116 
! PDR ADOCK 05000272 
. F PDR 

S1ncerel7. 

! 
2 
i 

I 

l 
f 

l 

-------, 

.i 


